
 
 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

VIRTUAL MEETING 

OF THE 

ROCKY MOUNTAIN LOW-LEVEL RADIOACTIVE WASTE BOARD 
 
 

The Rocky Mountain Low-Level Radioactive Waste Board (Board) will hold a virtual meeting on 
Monday, October 30, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. MDT. The meeting will be held via Zoom (please see 
details below).   
 
The purpose of the meeting is for the Board to consider revisions to the compact surcharge for out-
of-region waste. 
 
Interested parties and the public are welcome to attend, and there will be an opportunity for public 
comment at the meeting.   
 
If you wish to attend the meeting you will need to use the links below. There is no need to register 
in advance.  To provide verbal comments you will need to raise your hand and be recognized. 
 
Any written comments about the proposed revision to the compact surcharge for out of region 
waste must be received at the address shown below or via email to board@rmllwb.us by October 
23, 2023.  
 
For further information, contact Leonard Slosky, Executive Director of the Board, at 
lslosky@rmllwb.us or (303) 825-1912. 

 
Virtual link to the Zoom Meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  
https://zoom.us/j/94572000530?pwd=T3grRDVpWGk5d2tEQTZXTHpZMnR2UT09 

Meeting ID: 945 7200 0530  
Passcode: 789488 

 
You can also dial in using your phone.  

Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/abSM5BTgWq 
Or United States +1 719 359 4580 

Use the above Meeting ID and Passcode after dialing in. 
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